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STATEMENT FROM MARY KATE WOLD, CEO AND PRESIDENT OF THE CHURCH 

PENSION FUND, ON THE PASSING OF THE VERY REV. SANDYE A. WILSON 
 
“Sandye will be remembered for her unwavering service and commitment to The 

Episcopal Church. She was a dedicated member of The Church Pension Fund Board of 
Trustees and held many roles over the past decade, most recently as a Vice Chair of 
the Board. We will dearly miss her leadership, witness, intelligence, passion, humor, 
and friendship.” 

 
The Very Rev. Sandye A. Wilson was elected to the CPF Board at the 78th 

General Convention in 2015 and was reelected to a second term in 2022. She was a 
Vice Chair and served as a member of the Benefits Policy Committee, the 
Compensation, Diversity, and Workplace Values Committee, and the Executive 
Committee.  
 
About the Church Pension Group 
The Church Pension Group (CPG) is a financial services organization that serves 
The Episcopal Church. It maintains three lines of business—benefits, property 
and casualty insurance, and publishing. CPG provides retirement, health, life 
insurance, and related benefits for clergy and lay employees of The Episcopal 
Church, as well as property and casualty insurance and book and music 
publishing, including the official worship materials of the Church. Follow CPG on 
Facebook, X, YouTube, Instagram, and LinkedIn. cpg.org 
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